Ed Cotter

From: Joseph Mizda <jcm_mstpba@msn.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2013 1:02 PM

To: Lisa Donna; Ed Cotter; Gerald McCormick; Robert Hersey; Alan Hilton

Subject: FW: Share scholarship information with your youth bowlers!

Date: Thu, 14 Mar 2013 12:57:14 -0400

From: contactus@ibcyouth.com
To: jcm_mstpba@msn.com

Subject: Share scholarship information with your youth bowlers!

Having trouble viewing this email? Click here



One of the great benefits of USBC Youth membership is the chance to earn college scholarships! Several scholarship applications are due Dec. 1, so we encourage association leaders and youth directors to make sure your USBC Youth bowlers are aware of the following scholarships:

- Alberta E. Crowe Star of Tomorrow
- Chuck Hall Star of Tomorrow
- USBC Youth Ambassador
- USBC Earl Anthony Memorial Scholarship
- USBC Annual Zeb Scholarship
- USBC Gift for Life Scholarships

Go to **BOWL.com/scholarships** for complete information on scholarships.



Forward this email





This email was sent to <u>jcm_mstpba@msn.com</u> by <u>contactus@ibcyouth.com</u> | <u>Update Profile/Email Address</u> | Instant removal with <u>SafeUnsubscribe</u> $^{\text{TM}}$ | <u>Privacy Policy</u>. International Bowling Campus | 621 Six Flags Drive | Arlington | TX | 76011

No virus found in this message.

Checked by AVG - www.avg.com

Version: 2013.0.2904 / Virus Database: 2641/6163 - Release Date: 03/10/13